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28.01.18 
 
Dear Parents 
Adverse weather arrangements for 01.03.18 
 
Open Day 
In light of the bad weather and the forecast for more snow,  we have decided to 
postpone tomorrow’s Open Day.  We will hopefully rearrange this before the Easter 
holidays.. 
 
Late Opening 
In order to allow all staff to travel to school tomorrow safely, we will have a late 
opening for all the children (nursery, school and Me2) – the children should arrive at 
9.30 am. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Due to the late opening there will be no breakfast club tomorrow morning. 
 
Should there be any change to these arrangements we will Groupcall parents, 
update the school website, Facebook page, information line and ACC website. 
 
Thank you for all your support during this time of difficult weather. 
 
We will update you tomorrow as to the arrangements for Friday. 
 
 
Susan Ironside 
Head Teacher 
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